
Durham Police Department 
86 Dover Road 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
November 29, 2016 
 
To:  Michael Behrendt, Town Planner  
 
From:  Dave Kurz, Chief of Police 
 

Re: Review of Friends Forever Property 
 

 
In reviewing the Site Plan Application for the Friends Forever property I have the 
following comments: 
 

 Parking on-site must be of adequate supply as there is no on-street parking on 
Morgan Way.  

 Lighting should be adequate for the safety of residents, especially in the parking 
areas without being offensive to neighboring residents.  

 With two buildings essentially making up the property there should be clarity of 
which building is which for expediency of public safety response. 

The Durham Police have been engaged with the Friends Forever organization 
participating whenever possible with the foreign students who visit Durham.  As an 
organization we endorse their mission to create trust, empathy and friendships 
between cultures in conflict.  They have proven themselves to be a wonderful addition 
to the Durham community and the Durham Police look forward to a continuing positive 
relationship with this honorable organization. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 


